Comment on the Draft 2022 AQMP

Comment Letter #16

From: Larry Kennedy <cotobaja@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 7:39 PM

To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqgmd.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Do not require the conversion of all stoves, heaters, hot water heaters from natural
gas to electricity

Hello,

| am requesting you do not advance the proposal of "Air quality Management plan", by restricting and
requiring all gas appliances, stoves, heaters, water heaters or any other appliance be converted from gas
to electric. This is not the answer to fixing the health problem.

This solution-the 2022 Draft by AQMD reminds me of the present "Bullett Train" fiasco that the state has
put millions, yes, millions of dollars into and needs to be abandoned, however at this point our politicians
keep pouring millions into a Freeway to No Where.

Please do not embark on a similar project that fixes nothing.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Larry Kennedy

2231 E. 2nd St.

Long Beach Ca 90803



